
Things to remember in Year Six: 

• We have PE with the sports coach. You will be getting changed in school.  The 
day will be confirmed. 

• Please make sure you are dressed appropriately for the weather conditions as 
all PE will be taking place outside in the Autumn term where possible. 

• If you would like a snack at break, we must bring a healthy snack in line with 
our school healthy eating policy. 

• The children will be bringing a book home from our class library regularly.  

• It is vitally important you continue to read regularly at home. 

• Any issues with your child, please make sure that the class staff are your first 
point of contact. 

Learning in Year Six: 
• In Writing we are focusing  on making sure we continue to progress 

with the writing skills we developed in year 5. We will also continue to 
develop our writing by adding flair, imagination and excitement  ex-
panding  our independence with editing and improving our writing. We 
will continue to build up our knowledge of SPAG (Spelling, Punctuation 
and Grammar). 

In Guided Reading   
• Reading is so important and we are expecting you to read every night 

at home, just 10 minutes a day will make a difference This year, the 
focus will be on high level skills (inference and opinion), making sure 
answers are backed up with evidence. 

• In Numeracy  we will be exploring place value, the four operations on 
whole numbers and fractions. It is still vital your child is secure with 
their multiplication facts and tables. Keep practising your Maths 
skills on Times tables Rockstars and Mathletics. 

• The Topic this term is World at War—please see our topic map! This 
is a very thought- provoking and engaging topic, which previous year 6 
pupils have thoroughly enjoyed!  

ATTENDANCE: It is so important that you are in school EVERY 
DAY. We should be achieving 100% attendance and it would be fan-
tastic to achieve this. Please send your child to school every day– 
otherwise they will be at a disadvantage and miss out on vital learn-
ing. 

GROWTH MIND SET: In year six we have a growth mind set, which 
means we always try our hardest and thrive on challenge. 
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